October Journaling Exercise

Your second Journaling Exercise of the Service Year is a quick check in on your experiences as an AmeriCorps
member. We are interested to know your thoughts because we use this important information to improve the
program for those currently serving and those who will serve in the future.

1. What has been both positive and surprising so far in your first months as a member?

2.  What has been a challenge and how have you overcome it (or still need support with) in your first months
as a member?

3.  What are you most looking forward to in the next few months that you haven't experienced yet?

Complete the October Journaling Survey




